
Florida of? IG I NAL 

August 3 1,2000 

.’. 
Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director 
Division of Records & Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Notice of Cancellation of Transfer of Control of Florida Digital Network, Inc., 
to Elantic Communications. Inc. 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

By letter dated April 17,2000, Florida Digital Network, Inc., (“Florida Digital”) and 
Elantic Communications, Inc., (“Elantic”) filed with the Commission an application for 
approval of transfer of control of Florida Digital to Elantic. Florida Digital was to 
become a subsidiary of Elantic by merger. The Commission opened Docket No. 000462- 
TP to process the companies’ application. By Order No. PSC-00-1246-PAA-TP, issued 
July 10,2000, and consummated by Order No. PSC-00-1428-CO-TP, issued August 3, 
2000, the Commission approved the companies’ application. 

On behalf of Florida Digital, I hereby notify the Commission that the transfer of control 
and merger contemplated in the application has not and will not take place. While 
commission approval is required for a transfer of control to take place, once given, 
approval renders the transfer permissive and does not appear to constitute a directive. In 
any event, Florida Digital requests initiation of and participation in any docketed or 
undocketed activity deemed necessary for the Commission to accept/acknowledge this 

A?? --_ notification. 
CAF 

Florida Digital’s certificates (ALEC Certificate No. 5717 and IXC Certificate No. 7048) CM? -_ 
COM __ 
CTK I_ and its Florida tariffs were not to be changed as a result of the transfer approved in Order 
ECR No. PSC-00-1246-PAA-TP. Therefore, no action is necessary respecting the certificates 
LEG IZ and tariffs as a result of this notice. ^.. DPC 
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An original and seven copies of this letter are enclosed for filing. If you have any 
questions regarding this notice or require additional information, please write me at the 
address below or call me at (407) 835-0460. 

Sincerely, 

General Counsel 

M F h  

Cc: Beth Keating, FPSC Legal Division 
Michael Sloan, Swidler Berlin 

Florida Digital Network 390 North Orange Avenue Suite 2000 Orlando, FLorida 32801 


